

St Mary's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Helen Armstrong
Diocese of Plymouth

4th June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

<u>Literacy</u>

The children are learning how to write a report about a fish that was discovered by a deep sea diver. It would be helpful if they can learn how to describe a fish using excellent adjectives (describing words).

Mathematics

This week the children are focusing volume and capacity. They are thinking about the terms, more, less, half, quarter, full and empty.

RE

The focus this week is on Pentecost and thinking about change and what motivates us to change.

Topic

The children will be completing bee work ready for the open afternoon on Friday.

Homework

Literacy- Continue learning phonics (in the front of the homework books)

- read daily
- practise letter formation.

Maths-

- Number formation
- Work on place value.
- We have been learning about money and it would be fantastic if you can do some roleplay with money or when you go into a shop to pay for goods, to encourage your children to look at the different coins and notes. You can take a photo and put it in your homework book.

Thank you for your ongoing support at home.

Regards,

Mrs Lovell and Mrs Mundy

Telephone: (01202) 676207 Website: www.st-marys.poole.sch.uk E-mail: office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk